
 

Principal Message for September 24, 2021 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
The Book Fair and Spirit Week were a big success. Thank you for supporting Lake Myra. If 
you were unable to visit the Book Fair you may still shop online at 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=la
kemyraelementaryschool 
 
WALKER Families, please do not pick up or drop off your child at the intersection of Elk 
Falls and the carpool loop. This is unsafe. During arrival, please take the additional 30 
seconds to pull into the carpool loop to drop your child off safely at the curb. Also, if you are 
parking at the same intersection and allowing your child to then get into your vehicle after 
being walked outside during dismissal, you are creating an unsafe environment for Lake 
Myra students. Please stop. If this continues, your walker pass will be revoked and you will 
be asked to pick up your child in carpool, like all other car riders. This privilege has been 
abused. For the safety of our students, it must stop. 
 
Lake Myra is a Title 1 school. To learn more information about what it means to be a Title 1 
school and how we support our students through Title 1, you may go to 
https://www.wcpss.net/domain/2147 Grade level teams will also be sharing this information 
through a link during APPT night. If you have any questions, please give us a call at 919-365-
8990 or email Tina Zarzecki at tzarzecki@wcpss.net 
 
The Wendell Chamber of Commerce is hosting the Harvest Festival on October 2. The 
event is open to the community. Here is website link for more 
informatio: https://www.wendellchamber.com/wendell-harvest-festival/ 
 
I wanted to announce that our front desk person, Sandra Ramirez Tapia, is moving into a 
classroom support position. We are looking for a new front desk person who will continue to 
support our families in the same capacity that Sandra did. Sandra will continue to be the 
coordinator for Before & After School Care. This change will occur when we track in in 
October.  
 
Students will track out on Thursday, Sept 30th and return to school on Monday, October 25th. 
I hope you can enjoy the cooler Fall weather.  

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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